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Adam Greenhalgh
Junior Planner

Telephone: 020 7974 6341
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The maijority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: Hannah Cowen | NNNNENENGEGEE

Sent: 20 October 2021 12:06

To: Adam Greenhalgh <Adam.Greenhalgh@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: 2021/3105/P - Highgate and Muswell Hill Eruv

Dear Mr Greenhalgh,

I am writing in support of the planning application 2021/3105/P, for the Highgate and Muswell Hill Eruv. I
grew up in Highgate and frequently visit my family who still live there. The Eruv will enable me and my
husband, NG . (o attend services in the local synagogue, to visit
friends and to participate in community life. Currently we are unable to do so to a full extent since on the
Jewish Sabbath (Friday night and Saturday, when most services and socialisation occurs) we cannot carry or
push prams under Jewish law. The construction of the Eruv will allow us to carry in its limits and eliminates
the unnessecary discrimination against families with young children. I personally know many other families
who live in the area who would also benefit from an Eruv.

Furthermore, my father has taken me round the neighbourhood, showing me the places where proposed
poles are to be placed and I can vouch for the care and concern with which the spots were chosen to
minimise visual impact.

Many thanks for your consideration,

Hannah Abrams



